
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
BLYTH ROAD, HARWORTH - PROPOSED 40MPH SPEED LIMIT EXTENSION (TRO 
1317) – STAGE TWO CONSULTATION  
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services in Nottinghamshire. In order to fulfil a S278 agreement and make the 
speed limit more appropriate following the construction of a new development on Mulberry 
Park, Blyth Road, Harworth, it is proposed to extend the existing 40mph Speed Limit along 
Blyth Road, Harworth as shown on the attached drawing (Drawing Number H/JLB/4900/01). 
 
Further to the initial consultation letter of the 17th December 2024, the next stage of the 
consultation is to publicly advertise the scheme. The advert will be published in the Retford 
Times and Worksop Guardian and notices will be fixed on site. A plan showing the extents 
of the proposed restrictions is attached along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Any objections to the proposals, specifying the grounds on which they are made, should be 
sent in writing before the 28th March 2025 using the e-mail or postal address at the bottom 
of the letter. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. 
If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
 
Yours faithfully, Please Scan QR Code: 
  
 

  Via East Midlands Improvements Team

  
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Tel: 0115 8043700  
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

 

 
   

   

My ref: H/JLB/TRO 1317 

Date: 19th February 2025 
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